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Looking back on a successful 2023

It is already becoming apparent that 2023 will be the most successful year in
the company's history.

We have also optimized our processes in the individual departments in order
to meet the increasing demand for our drive and control technology with high
adherence to delivery dates. We have also undergone and successfully
passed another round of ISO certification.

Another important milestone this year was our participation in the SPS trade
fair. Three trade fair days full of inspiration with lots of interesting discussions
and a great deal of exchange once again confirmed the high level of interest in
our drive controllers and brake choppers. As we all know, after the trade fair is
before the trade fair! We look forward to seeing you again next year from
12.11. - 14.11.2024 in Nuremberg.

Next year, we will also start developing innovative technological products for
the future. Stay tuned and join us on this journey into the world of the next
generation of drives!

Last but not least, we would like to thank all of our customers and business
partners for their trust and cooperation this year. Together, we have achieved
a great deal and are now looking forward to starting the coming year with you.

Dear readers,

a challenging but also exciting year is drawing to a
close. Before the festive time of the year begins, I
would like to give you a brief review of 2023 and take
a look at the issues that will affect us in the coming
year.

We started 2023 with major structural changes in
order to continue to grow in the market. This was a
key step in successfully implementing a large number
of new customer projects and deepening our existing
customer relationships.
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We wish you a Merry Christmas, relaxing holidays and a healthy New Year
2024!

Kind regards

Mike Rothe

Contact for Newsletter:

Sales
Tel.: +49 (3379) 312 59 - 20

vertrieb@miControl.de
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